
Red Kites Newsletter
What a week we’ve had in Red Kites!

On Monday, we learned all about 
fire safety in Forest School and 
how to safely filter and purify 
water using a Kelly kettle. We 
chopped our own firewood safely 
then used the steel strikers to start 
the fires. The next Forest school 
session will be on the 12th of 
December – please ensure that your 
child is sent with appropriate 
clothing.

Things turned festive on Thursday with our instant 
Christmas celebrations. We spent the day listening to 
Christmas carols, creating decorations and even did some 
Christmas themed Maths!

On Tuesday, we went to Liverpool to 
see the Slavery Museum after learning 
all about the Transatlantic slave trade 
in history. While we were there, the 
children enjoyed seeing modern art in 
the Tate as well as learning all about 
the Titanic and Lusitania disasters in 
the Maritime Museum. 


